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The VW settlement funds present an opportunity to improve the emissions of vessels by replacing
aging fleet and tribal diesel engines with the latest clean diesel technology. While the future points
to electrification of our public transportation and commercial vessels, years of work lay ahead to
ensure that the infrastructure exists to support electrification. In the meantime, repowers to replace
older engines with the cleanest diesel technology available is the best way to lower emissions.

Cummins has a long history of working with owners and operators of vessels which operate in
Washington State to replace their aging, non-emission regulated diesels with the latest diesel
technology. We have the experience and engineering expertise to ensure the repowers maximize
vessel performance while also improving fuel economy and reducing emissions.

We have actively reached out to marine construction firms, tug and ferry fleets, and Native Tribes
such as Lummi, Jamestown, Tulalip, Stillaguamish and others, to raise awareness for these
upcoming VW funds. We will continue to work diligently to seek out candidates which will affect
the greatest impact on emissions reduction in vessels which operate in Washington.
 


